
V «•

We appréciée the fact that the errors as pointed out by your 
letter should have been avoided, however, it is noted that the large 
majority are typing errors and in comparison to the volume of typing 
involved, these are not too frequent. It was unfair, but due to the 
pressure of other#work on our regular staff at the time, it was necess­
ary that the jobfpreparing our paylists from the originallsheets be 

tigiven to the newly appointed member of our staff.
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